
Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 3:00 PM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Comment regarding suggested new rule CrR 3..

From: Marchesano, Joseph [mailto:Joseph.Marchesano@kingcounty.gov]

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 2:58 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Cc: Marchesano, Joseph <Joseph.Marchesano@kingcounty.gov>

Subject: Comment regarding suggested new rule CrR 3.8

Hello,

I would like to submit comments regarding CrR 3.8, a suggested new rule. Proposed CrR 3.8 will impede effective law

enforcement, because many individuals are reluctant to be recorded. With respect to DV victims, human trafficking

victims, and any victim of a violent crime or gang-related violence, they will fear retaliation because they will anticipate

(accurately) that their assailant will have access to the recording and their image may be circulated to associates of the

defendant for purposes of retaliation.

Thank you for your time.

Joseph Marchesano | Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney

Vice Chair | Felony Trial Unit

King County Prosecuting Attorney's Office

E-mail: Joseph.Marchesano@kingcountv.gov


